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SEPTEMBER 30, 2014 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 28/14 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION 
 
Dear Member: 
 
PRE-EMPLOYMENT MEDICAL EXAMINATION (PEME) PROGRAM UPDATE:  NEW 
CLINIC IN VLADIVOSTOK, RUSSIAN FEDERATION 
 
Your Managers are pleased to report the further development of the Club’s PEME 
program. With immediate effect, the following clinics in Vladivostok, Russian Federation 
have been approved: 
 
Hospital For War Veterans.  105, Kartar Bhavan. 19 Novozhilova Street.  Vladivostok, 
Primorskiy Region, Russian Federation.  Phone No.: +7 423 2364206.  Email: 
hvw@bk.ru.  Contact Persons: Prikhodko Valeriy Nikolaevich, Managing Director and 
Gavrilova Elizaveta Nikolaevna, Deputy Director. Mobile No.: +7 914 702 6402 (03).  
Email: gavrilova@vladivostok.com. 
 
An updated list of all American Club PEME program approved clinics, together with 
requisite medical forms, can be found at the Club’s website under Loss Prevention at 
www.american-club.com.    
 
Should Members have any questions, they are asked to contact Dr. William Moore, Senior 
Vice President at +1 212 847 4542 or by e-mail at william.moore@american-club.com.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
 THE AMERICAN CLUB 


